
 
 
 
 
 

 
March 25, 2021 
 
 
Dear WCS Parents, Athletes and Spectators, 
 
We are very excited that our student-athletes will have the opportunity to participate in our upcoming 
soccer season. Our school personnel have worked very hard to ensure the safety of our students and fans. 
In order for this season to be a success the following rules must be followed.  
 

Game Entry 
 Each student-athlete may have up to 2 guests at each game (home and away).  
 Each student-athlete will receive 2 reusable WCS Athlete-Guest passes for  

their guests. Please note an infant, toddler, or child is considered a guest and must have a game pass. 
 Game passes will be used for home and away games. There will be no entry to any game (home or 

away) without a WCS Athlete-Guest pass. 
 Do not arrive more than 20 minutes before game time (home or away). Any spectators on the field 

prior to that time will be required to exit and reenter. 
 Masks must be worn covering both the nose and mouth at all times. 

 

Screening and Contact Tracing 
 The WCS reopening plan requires all visitors to be screened.  
 All visitors must complete a COVID screening questionnaire, provide your first and last name and 

phone number for contact tracing purposes. 
 All visitors will have their temperature taken upon entry. 

 

During/After the Game 
 Fans must remain in the designated fan areas. 
 Masks must be worn at all times. 
 Maintain the required social distancing of at least 6 feet from other guests. 
 Play fields, playground, tennis and basketball courts will remain closed. 
 No congregating in the parking lots. 
 Cheer on and support your athlete and team! 

Failing to comply with the preceding rules or the directions of administration, game chaperones or coaches will 
result in revocation of the guest pass and ability to remain a spectator for that and future games. 

 

We look forward to seeing our WCS athletes back in action! We know that with your continued support we 
will continue to get life back to as normal as possible for our students and families. We wish all our teams 
the best of luck in the upcoming seasons. GO WOLVERINES! 
 
Best Regards, 

 
 
 

Tim Gonzales 
Superintendent 


